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6 December 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Reception Class – Nativity Arrangements 
 

Thank you to everyone who has purchased tickets to watch our nativity ‘The Sleepy 
Shepherd’.  We are very excited about showing you our singing and how hard we 
have worked. 
 
Just a reminder that any spare tickets will be on sale from Friday 7th December, 
to be purchased via ParentPay, at £2.50 each ticket.  These tickets will be sent 
home with your child. 
 
On the day of the performance you are attending, please enter the school via the hall 
doors at the front of the school building and have your tickets ready to be collected 
in.  Please be aware that the doors will only open about 10 minutes before the 
performance start time.   
 
There will be a chance to enter a raffle by purchasing tickets at the performance.  
The raffle is being organised by our parent friends group FOSHA, with the draw 
taking place at the end of term. 
 
After the Wednesday afternoon performance, you will be able to collect your child as 
soon as they have changed back into their school uniform.  We will ask you to exit 
the hall via the main doors and wait for your child outside their usual classroom.  
Older siblings can also be collected at this time. 
 
There may be some disabled parking available in the school car park for blue badge 
holders.  Please can you let a member of staff know if you will need a disabled 
parking space and for which performance.  Please can you also inform a staff 
member if a member of your party attending a performance needs any special 
access requirements or seating. 
 
We look forward to performing for you all soon. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Evans & Miss Seeley 
Reception Class Teachers 


